
 

The Q-Track Corporation 

2223 Drake Avenue SW 1st Floor 

Huntsville, AL 35805 

(256) 489-0075  

October 26, 2017 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization & Evaluation Division 

7345 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, Maryland 21046 

RE: LETTER OF AGENT AUTHORIZATION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize Compliance Testing, LLC to act on our behalf in 

all matters relating to application for equipment authorization, including the signing of 

all documents relating to these matters. We also hereby certify that no party to the 

application authorized hereunder is subject to the denial of benefits, including FCC 

benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C.853(a). 

Please contact me if there is any information you may need. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Hans G. Schantz, CTO 

Q-Track Corp 

 

 


